
Southern Pacific Masters Swimming 
Meet Coordinator’s Report 

Prepared for Thursday, April 18th, 2013 SPMS Committee Meeting  
 
 
Since the last conference call, I attended one swim meet and one SCPPOA meeting. 
The meet took place on April 7th at Pierce College and we had nice weather and a good 
turnout. I gave the meet a high score. There were some records broken and they had a 
special award for the 200 IM. Bob Best and Jenny Cook were the winners of the special 
awards. Rose Bowl Aquatics won the first place team award. 
 
On April 4th was the SCPPOA meeting. The topic was "pump room money pit". They 
had a slide show and talked about many topics on this subject. 
 
Upcoming swim meets are UCLA on April 21st and SCY Championships at Santa 
Clarita the following weekend. 
 
> Trisha Commons 
> Swim Meet Services Coordinator 


